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Sent: Wednesday,ÊJanuaryÊ5,Ê2022Ê10:14ÊAM
To: Vilato,ÊKenneth
Subject: Re:Ê3701ÊToledoÊStreet,Ê33134
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knowÊtheÊcontentÊisÊsafe.

Hello, Mr.Vilato,

I hope you had a nice holiday season!
I just wanted to give you an update on the hedge situation. 
Seeing as my 2 options were cutting them down to 30" or putting up parking garage mirrors {the 
horror}, I decided to remove them completely. These plants are very, very old and have deep 
root systems, so I can't do it myself {additionally, my household has covid again}. So, I was able 
to schedule landscapers to come out next week to rip them out. Cutting them down to 30" tall is 
cutting them down to their trunks, so I would have 10' on either side of my driveway with just 
little trunks which would look terrible.

Thank you for your patience, much appreciated!!
Take care,
Catalina

OnÊWed,ÊNovÊ24,Ê2021ÊatÊ1:00ÊPMÊCatalinaÊPérezÊ<cat@inkberries.com>Êwrote:
Good afternoon, Mr.Vilato,
I hope you are well.
I received a notice about cutting down some hedges in the front and side of my home but have 
had a difficult time finding a landscaper to come and do it. I was wondering if I could please get 
an extension so that I can find someone else to come and trim them?

Thank you so much!
Happy Thanksgiving,

Catalina Perez
3701 Toledo Street
Coral Gables, Fl 33134
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